
Stewart. Jana 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Hello Jana, 

aliomanu-akamai@yahoo.com 
Monday, June 20, 2016 11:39 AM 
Stewart, Jana 
Ladder truck for Station #31 on agenda today -for the attention of Mayor Tornek & 
Pasadena City Council -thank-you Jana 

We would like to voice our support for the proposed purchase of a ladder truck for station ·#31. Our 
Hremen deserve at the very least good equipment. Their current truck is decades old and produces 
excessive ·diesel smoke making hot days like today even more unbearable for our Hremen as they do 
their job to protect our community. Perhaps the suggestion to follow the truck for a day while on calls 
for those considering this agenda item is in order if their is any doubt as to the veracity of our concern 
for the necessity of this updating of equipment for our station #31 Hremen and the Pasadena 
neighborhood they serve. 

Sincerely, 
Dayton St. property owners and residents , 
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